Manning Java Certification
When people should go to the ebook stores, search inauguration by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is essentially problematic. This is why we provide the book
compilations in this website. It will extremely ease you to see guide manning
java certification as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in fact want, you
can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method
can be every best place within net connections. If you point toward to download
and install the manning java certification, it is categorically simple then,
since currently we extend the member to purchase and create bargains to
download and install manning java certification in view of that simple!

OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I Certification Guide Mala Gupta 2016-06-28 Summary
OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I Certification Guide prepares you for the 1Z0-808
with complete coverage of the exam. You'll explore important Java topics as you
systematically learn what's required to successfully pass the test. Purchase of
the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from
Manning Publications. About the Book To earn the OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I
Certification, you have to know your Java inside and out, and to pass the exam
you need to understand the test itself. This book cracks open the questions,
exercises, and expectations you'll face on the OCA exam so you'll be ready and
confident on test day. OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I Certification Guide prepares
Java developers for the 1Z0-808 with thorough coverage of Java topics typically
found on the exam. Each chapter starts with a list of exam objectives mapped to
section numbers, followed by sample questions and exercises that reinforce key
concepts. You'll learn techniques and concepts in multiple ways, including
memorable analogies, diagrams, flowcharts, and lots of well-commented code.
You'll also get the scoop on common exam mistakes and ways to avoid traps and
pitfalls. What's Inside Covers all exam topics Hands-on coding exercises
Flowcharts, UML diagrams, and other visual aids How to avoid built-in traps and
pitfalls Complete coverage of the OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I exam (1Z0-808)
About the Reader Written for developers with a working knowledge of Java who
want to earn the OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I Certification. About the Author
Mala Gupta is a Java coach and trainer who holds multiple Java certifications.
Since 2006 she has been actively supporting Java certification as a path to
career advancement. Table of Contents Introduction Java basics Working with
Java data types Methods and encapsulation Selected classes from the Java API
and arrays Flow control Working with inheritance Exception handling Full mock
exam
JBoss in Action Javid Jamae 2008-12-31 JBoss in Action is the first book to
focus on teaching readers in detail how to use the JBoss application server.
Unlike other titles about JBoss, the authors of JBoss in Action go deeper into
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the advanced features and configuration of the server. In particular, it
focuses on enterprise-class topics, such as high availability, security, and
performance. This book walks readers through the JBoss 5 Application Server
from installation to configuration to production development. It shows how to
configure the server's various component containers such as the JBoss Web
Server, the EJB 3 server, and JBoss Messaging. It also provides detailed
insight into configuring the various component services such as security,
performance, and clustering. Beyond coverage of the core application server,
the book also teaches how to use some of the "hot" technologies that run on top
of the application server, such as Jboss Seam and JBoss Portal. Purchase of the
print book comes with an offer of a free PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from
Manning. Also available is all code from the book. The authors, both seasoned
professional experts at developing and administering JBoss, provide meaningful
explanations and background on many topics which they tie in with their own
practical, real-world advice from their collective experience. These uniquely
comprehensive explanations and the wide coverage provided in this book surpass
any other content currently available in any other book, article, or
documentation on the subject.
OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer I Exam Fundamentals
1Z0-815 Hanumant Deshmukh 2019-08-02 Last Updated: 3rd Dec 2019 - Build 1.13
IMPORTANT: 1. Paperback version is printed in black and white (not in color).
2. Due to a typesetting error, a few figures were omitted from the paperback
version of build 1.10. This error was fixed in Build 1.11. We sincerely
apologize for this mistake. If you purchased the paperback version between Nov.
7 and Nov. 26th and received a copy of this specific build number with missing
figures, please contact us at support@enthuware.com. We will provide you free 1
month access to Enthuware mock exams as compensation. The figures are present
in the Kindle version (which is freely available for customers of the paperback
version) and are also given on the errata page: enthuware.com/resources/ocpjava-11-1z0-815-fundamentals-book-errata 3. Unlike the previous version of the
exam, the official Exam objectives released for this exam are too vague. Some
candidates have reported getting questions on topics that are too advanced or
are not mentioned in the objectives. Your feedback on such topics will help
improve the content. 4. This book DOES NOT include mock exams. It is meant to
complement Enthuware Mock Exams and should be used as a study guide before or
while attempting the mock Exams. OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11
Programmer Part 1 Exam Fundamentals is a comprehensive study guide for those
taking the Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer I Exam (Exam
Code 1Z0-815). With complete coverage of 100% of the exam objectives, this book
provides everything you need to know to take the exam confidently. Written by
an expert with more than 20 years of industry experience, the book also helps
you ace technical interviews by making you aware of things that technical
managers focus on. The Java 11 exam requires you to learn new features of the
language including modules, generics, and functional programming. This book
covers all such topics thoroughly. The book also includes coding exercises that
will get you moving on "write a lot of code" front. The book makes it easy to
get your doubts cleared by including links to existing discussion on a
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particular topic. If the existing discussion doesn't address your doubt, you
can see more clarification from the Author.
Core Java SE 9 for the Impatient Cay S. Horstmann 2017-09-15 An Accessible
Guide to the Java Language and Libraries Modern Java introduces major
enhancements that impact the core Java technologies and APIs at the heart of
the Java platform. Many old Java idioms are no longer needed and new features
such as modularization make you far more effective. However, navigating these
changes can be challenging. Core Java® SE 9 for the Impatient, Second Edition,
is a complete yet concise guide that includes all the latest changes up to Java
SE 9. Written by Cay S. Horstmann–author of the classic two-volume Core
Java–this indispensable tutorial offers a faster, easier pathway for learning
modern Java. Given Java SE 9’s size and the scope of its enhancements, there’s
plenty to cover, but it’s presented in small chunks organized for quick access
and easy understanding. Horstmann’s practical insights and sample code help you
quickly take advantage of all that’s new, from Java SE 9’s long-awaited
“Project Jigsaw” module system to the improvements first introduced in Java SE
8, including lambda expressions and streams. Use modules to simplify the
development of well-performing complex systems Migrate applications to work
with the modularized Java API and third-party modules Test code as you create
it with the new JShell Read-Eval-Print Loop (REPL) Use lambda expressions to
express actions more concisely Streamline and optimize data management with
today’s Streams API Leverage modern concurrent programming based on cooperating
tasks Take advantage of a multitude of API improvements for working with
collections, input/output, regular expressions, and processes Whether you’re
just getting started with modern Java or you’re an experienced developer, this
guide will help you write tomorrow’s most robust, efficient, and secure Java
code. Register your product at informit.com/register for convenient access to
downloads, updates, and/or corrections as they become available.
OCA: Oracle Certified Associate Java SE 8 Programmer I Study Guide Jeanne
Boyarsky 2014-12-31 Full coverage of functional programming and all OCA Java
Programmer exam objectives OCA, Oracle Certified Associate Java SE 8 Programmer
I Study Guide, Exam 1Z0-808 is a comprehensive study guide for those taking the
Oracle Certified Associate Java SE 8 Programmer I exam (1Z0-808). With complete
coverage of 100% of the exam objectives, this book provides everything you need
to know to confidently take the exam. The release of Java 8 brought the
language's biggest changes to date, and for the first time, candidates are
required to learn functional programming to pass the exam. This study guide has
you covered, with thorough functional programming explanation and information
on all key topic areas Java programmers need to know. You'll cover Java inside
and out, and learn how to apply it efficiently and effectively to create
solutions applicable to real-world scenarios. Work confidently with operators,
conditionals, and loops Understand object-oriented design principles and
patterns Master functional programming fundamentals
OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer I Study Guide Jeanne
Boyarsky 2019-11-19 The comprehensive study aide for those preparing for the
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new Oracle Certified Professional Java SE Programmer I Exam 1Z0-815 Used
primarily in mobile and desktop application development, Java is a platformindependent, object-oriented programming language. It is the principal language
used in Android application development as well as a popular language for
client-side cloud applications. Oracle has updated its Java Programmer
certification tracks for Oracle Certified Professional. OCP Oracle Certified
Professional Java SE 11 Programmer I Study Guide covers 100% of the exam
objectives, ensuring that you are thoroughly prepared for this challenging
certification exam. This comprehensive, in-depth study guide helps you develop
the functional-programming knowledge required to pass the exam and earn
certification. All vital topics are covered, including Java building blocks,
operators and loops, String and StringBuilder, Array and ArrayList, and more.
Included is access to Sybex's superior online interactive learning environment
and test bank—containing self-assessment tests, chapter tests, bonus practice
exam questions, electronic flashcards, and a searchable glossary of important
terms. This indispensable guide: Clarifies complex material and strengthens
your comprehension and retention of key topics Covers all exam objectives such
as methods and encapsulation, exceptions, inheriting abstract classes and
interfaces, and Java 8 Dates and Lambda Expressions Explains object-oriented
design principles and patterns Helps you master the fundamentals of functional
programming Enables you to create Java solutions applicable to real-world
scenarios There are over 9 millions developers using Java around the world, yet
hiring managers face challenges filling open positions with qualified
candidates. The OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer I Study
Guide will help you take the next step in your career.
OCA Java SE 7 Programmer I Certification Guide Mala Gupta 2013-04-02 Summary
This book is a comprehensive guide to the 1Z0-803 exam. You'll explore a wide
range of important Java topics as you systematically learn how to pass the
certification exam. Each chapter starts with a list of the exam objectives
covered in that chapter. You'll find sample questions and exercises designed to
reinforce key concepts and to prepare you for what you'll see in the real exam,
along with numerous tips, notes, and visual aids throughout the book. About
This Book To earn the OCA Java SE 7 Programmer Certification, you need to know
your Java inside and out, and to pass the exam it's good to understand the test
itself. This book cracks open the questions, exercises, and expectations you'll
face on the OCA exam so you'll be ready and confident on test day. OCA Java SE
7 Programmer I Certification Guide is a comprehensive guide to the 1Z0-803
exam. You'll explore important Java topics as you systematically learn what is
required. Each chapter starts with a list of exam objectives, followed by
sample questions and exercises designed to reinforce key concepts. It provides
multiple ways to digest important techniques and concepts, including analogies,
diagrams, flowcharts, and lots of well-commented code. Written for developers
with a working knowledge of Java who want to earn the OCA Java SE 7 Programmer
I Certification. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF,
Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. What's Inside Covers all
exam topics Hands-on coding exercises How to avoid built-in traps and pitfalls
About the Author Mala Gupta has been training programmers to pass Java
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certification exams since 2006. She holds OCA Java SE7 Programmer I, SCWCD, and
SCJP certifications. Table of Contents Introduction Java basics Working with
Java data types Methods and encapsulation String, StringBuilder, Arrays, and
ArrayList Flow control Working with inheritance Exception handling Full mock
exam
OCA Java SE 7 Programmer I Certification Guide Mala Gupta 2013-04-11 Summary
This book is a comprehensive guide to the 1Z0-803 exam. You'll explore a wide
range of important Java topics as you systematically learn how to pass the
certification exam. Each chapter starts with a list of the exam objectives
covered in that chapter. You'll find sample questions and exercises designed to
reinforce key concepts and to prepare you for what you'll see in the real exam,
along with numerous tips, notes, and visual aids throughout the book. About
This Book To earn the OCA Java SE 7 Programmer Certification, you need to know
your Java inside and out, and to pass the exam it's good to understand the test
itself. This book cracks open the questions, exercises, and expectations you'll
face on the OCA exam so you'll be ready and confident on test day. OCA Java SE
7 Programmer I Certification Guide is a comprehensive guide to the 1Z0-803
exam. You'll explore important Java topics as you systematically learn what is
required. Each chapter starts with a list of exam objectives, followed by
sample questions and exercises designed to reinforce key concepts. It provides
multiple ways to digest important techniques and concepts, including analogies,
diagrams, flowcharts, and lots of well-commented code. Written for developers
with a working knowledge of Java who want to earn the OCA Java SE 7 Programmer
I Certification. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF,
Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. What's Inside Covers all
exam topics Hands-on coding exercises How to avoid built-in traps and pitfalls
About the Author Mala Gupta has been training programmers to pass Java
certification exams since 2006. She holds OCA Java SE7 Programmer I, SCWCD, and
SCJP certifications. Table of Contents Introduction Java basics Working with
Java data types Methods and encapsulation String, StringBuilder, Arrays, and
ArrayList Flow control Working with inheritance Exception handling Full mock
exam
OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer I Fundamentals: Study
Guide for Exam 1Z0-815 Hanumant Deshmukh 2020-08-01 Last Updated: 1st Aug 2020
- Build 2.1 : Covers recent changes in the exam! IMPORTANT: 1. We enhance the
content and publish it on Google regularly. We update the build number upon
each release so that you can determine if a new build has been released since
your purchase. If you have an older build of the eBook, please contact Google
support to get the latest build on your device. You will then need to delete
the book from your device and then redownload it. 2. This book DOES NOT include
mock exams. It is meant to complement Enthuware Mock Exams and should be used
as a study guide before or while attempting the mock Exams. OCP Oracle
Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer Part 1 Exam Fundamentals is a
comprehensive study guide for those taking the Oracle Certified Professional
Java SE 11 Programmer I Exam (Exam Code 1Z0-815). With complete coverage of
100% of the exam objectives, this book provides everything you need to know to
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take the exam confidently. Written by an expert with more than 20 years of
industry experience, the book also helps you ace technical interviews by making
you aware of things that technical managers focus on. The Java 11 exam requires
you to learn new features of the language including modules, generics, and
functional programming. This book covers all such topics thoroughly. The book
also includes coding exercises that will get you moving on "write a lot of
code" front. The book makes it easy to get your doubts cleared by including
links to existing discussion on a particular topic. If the existing discussion
doesn't address your doubt, you can see more clarification from the Author.
Seriously Good Software Marco Faella 2020-03-24 Summary Serious developers know
that code can always be improved. With each iteration, you make
optimizations—small and large—that can have a huge impact on your application’s
speed, size, resilience, and maintainability. In Seriously Good Software: Code
that Works, Survives, and Wins, author, teacher, and Java expert Marco Faella
teaches you techniques for writing better code. You’ll start with a simple
application and follow it through seven careful refactorings, each designed to
explore another dimension of quality. Purchase of the print book includes a
free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About
the technology Great code blends the skill of a programmer with the time-tested
techniques and best practices embraced by the entire development community.
Although each application has its own context and character, some dimensions of
quality are always important. This book concentrates on eight pillars of
seriously good software: speed, memory usage, reliability, readability, thread
safety, generality, and elegance. The Java-based examples demonstrate
techniques that apply to any OO language. About the book Seriously Good
Software is a handbook for any professional developer serious about improving
application quality. It explores fundamental dimensions of code quality by
enhancing a simple implementation into a robust, professional-quality
application. Questions, exercises, and Java-based examples ensure you’ll get a
firm grasp of the concepts as you go. When you finish the last version of the
book’s central project, you’ll be able to confidently choose the right
optimizations for your code. What's inside Evaluating software qualities
Assessing trade-offs and interactions Fulfilling different objectives in a
single task Java-based exercises you can apply in any OO language About the
reader For web developers comfortable with JavaScript and HTML. About the
author Marco Faella teaches advanced programming at a major Italian university.
His published work includes peer-reviewed research articles, a Java
certification manual, and a video course. Table of Contents *Part 1:
Preliminaries * 1 Software qualities and a problem to solve 2 Reference
implementation *Part 2: Software Qualities* 3 Need for speed: Time efficiency 4
Precious memory: Space efficiency 5 Self-conscious code: Reliability through
monitoring 6 Lie to me: Reliability through testing 7 Coding aloud: Readability
8 Many cooks in the kitchen: Thread safety 9 Please recycle: Reusability
Learning Java Patrick Niemeyer 2002 A tutorial introducing Java basics covers
programming principles, integrating applets with Web applications, and using
threads, arrays, and sockets.
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Spring Start Here Laurentiu Spilca 2021-11-02 "Spring Start Here teaches Java
developers how to build applications using Spring framework. Informative
graphics, relevant examples, and author Laurenţiu Spilcă's clear and lively
writing make it easy to pick up the skills you need. You'll discover how to
plan, write, and test applications. And by concentrating on the most important
features, this no-nonsense book gives you a firm foundation for exploring
Spring's rich ecosystem"--Back cover.
The Java Module System Nicolai Parlog 2019-06-26 Summary Java's much-awaited
"Project Jigsaw" is finally here! Java 11 includes a built-in modularity
framework, and The Java Module System is your guide to discovering it. In this
new book, you'll learn how the module system improves reliability and
maintainability, and how it can be used to reduce tight coupling of system
components. Foreword by Kevlin Henney. Purchase of the print book includes a
free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. You'll
find registration instructions inside the print book. About the Technology
Packaging code into neat, well-defined units makes it easier to deliver safe
and reliable applications. The Java Platform Module System is a language
standard for creating these units. With modules, you can closely control how
JARs interact and easily identify any missing dependencies at startup. This
shift in design is so fundamental that starting with Java 9, all core Java APIs
are distributed as modules, and libraries, frameworks, and applications will
benefit from doing the same. About the Book The Java Module System is your indepth guide to creating and using Java modules. With detailed examples and
easy-to-understand diagrams, you'll learn the anatomy of a modular Java
application. Along the way, you'll master best practices for designing with
modules, debugging your modular app, and deploying to production. What's inside
The anatomy of a modular Java app Building modules from source to JAR Migrating
to modular Java Decoupling dependencies and refining APIs Handling reflection
and versioning Customizing runtime images Updated for Java 11 About the Reader
Perfect for developers with some Java experience. About the Author Nicolai
Parlog is a developer, author, speaker, and trainer. His home is codefx.org.
Table of Contents PART 1 - Hello, modules First piece of the puzzle Anatomy of
a modular application Defining modules and their properties Building modules
from source to JAR Running and debugging modular applications PART 2 - Adapting
real-world projects Compatibility challenges when moving to Java 9 or later
Recurring challenges when running on Java 9 or later Incremental modularization
of existing projects Migration and modularization strategies PART 3 - Advanced
module system features Using services to decouple modules Refining dependencies
and APIs Reflection in a modular world Module versions: What's possible and
what's not Customizing runtime images with jlink Putting the pieces together
Functional Programming in Java Pierre-Yves Saumont 2017-01-18 Summary
Functional Programming in Java teaches Java developers how to incorporate the
most powerful benefits of functional programming into new and existing Java
code. You'll learn to think functionally about coding tasks in Java and use FP
to make your applications easier to understand, optimize, maintain, and scale.
Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub
manning-java-certification
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formats from Manning Publications. About the Technology Here's a bold
statement: learn functional programming and you'll be a better Java developer.
Fortunately, you don't have to master every aspect of FP to get a big payoff.
If you take in a few core principles, you'll see an immediate boost in the
scalability, readability, and maintainability of your code. And did we mention
that you'll have fewer bugs? Let's get started! About the Book Functional
Programming in Java teaches you how to incorporate the powerful benefits of
functional programming into new and existing Java code. This book uses easy-tograsp examples, exercises, and illustrations to teach core FP principles such
as referential transparency, immutability, persistence, and laziness. Along the
way, you'll discover which of the new functionally inspired features of Java 8
will help you most. What's Inside Writing code that's easier to read and reason
about Safer concurrent and parallel programming Handling errors without
exceptions Java 8 features like lambdas, method references, and functional
interfaces About the Reader Written for Java developers with no previous FP
experience. About the Author Pierre-Yves Saumont is a seasoned Java developer
with three decades of experience designing and building enterprise software. He
is an R&D engineer at Alcatel-Lucent Submarine Networks. Table of Contents What
is functional programming? Using functions in Java Making Java more functional
Recursion, corecursion, and memoization Data handling with lists Dealing with
optional data Handling errors and exceptions Advanced list handling Working
with laziness More data handling with trees Solving real problems with advanced
trees Handling state mutation in a functional way Functional input/output
Sharing mutable state with actors Solving common problems functionally
OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I Certification Guide Mala Gupta 2016-09-09 Summary
OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I Certification Guide prepares you for the 1Z0-808
with complete coverage of the exam. You'll explore important Java topics as you
systematically learn what's required to successfully pass the test. Purchase of
the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from
Manning Publications. About the Book To earn the OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I
Certification, you have to know your Java inside and out, and to pass the exam
you need to understand the test itself. This book cracks open the questions,
exercises, and expectations you'll face on the OCA exam so you'll be ready and
confident on test day. OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I Certification Guide prepares
Java developers for the 1Z0-808 with thorough coverage of Java topics typically
found on the exam. Each chapter starts with a list of exam objectives mapped to
section numbers, followed by sample questions and exercises that reinforce key
concepts. You'll learn techniques and concepts in multiple ways, including
memorable analogies, diagrams, flowcharts, and lots of well-commented code.
You'll also get the scoop on common exam mistakes and ways to avoid traps and
pitfalls. What's Inside Covers all exam topics Hands-on coding exercises
Flowcharts, UML diagrams, and other visual aids How to avoid built-in traps and
pitfalls Complete coverage of the OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I exam (1Z0-808)
About the Reader Written for developers with a working knowledge of Java who
want to earn the OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I Certification. About the Author
Mala Gupta is a Java coach and trainer who holds multiple Java certifications.
Since 2006 she has been actively supporting Java certification as a path to
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career advancement. Table of Contents Introduction Java basics Working with
Java data types Methods and encapsulation Selected classes from the Java API
and arrays Flow control Working with inheritance Exception handling Full mock
exam
OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer I Study Guide Jeanne
Boyarsky 2019-12-05 The comprehensive study aide for those preparing for the
new Oracle Certified Professional Java SE Programmer I Exam 1Z0-815 Used
primarily in mobile and desktop application development, Java is a platformindependent, object-oriented programming language. It is the principal language
used in Android application development as well as a popular language for
client-side cloud applications. Oracle has updated its Java Programmer
certification tracks for Oracle Certified Professional. OCP Oracle Certified
Professional Java SE 11 Programmer I Study Guide covers 100% of the exam
objectives, ensuring that you are thoroughly prepared for this challenging
certification exam. This comprehensive, in-depth study guide helps you develop
the functional-programming knowledge required to pass the exam and earn
certification. All vital topics are covered, including Java building blocks,
operators and loops, String and StringBuilder, Array and ArrayList, and more.
Included is access to Sybex's superior online interactive learning environment
and test bank—containing self-assessment tests, chapter tests, bonus practice
exam questions, electronic flashcards, and a searchable glossary of important
terms. This indispensable guide: Clarifies complex material and strengthens
your comprehension and retention of key topics Covers all exam objectives such
as methods and encapsulation, exceptions, inheriting abstract classes and
interfaces, and Java 8 Dates and Lambda Expressions Explains object-oriented
design principles and patterns Helps you master the fundamentals of functional
programming Enables you to create Java solutions applicable to real-world
scenarios There are over 9 millions developers using Java around the world, yet
hiring managers face challenges filling open positions with qualified
candidates. The OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer I Study
Guide will help you take the next step in your career.
Modern Java in Action Raoul-Gabriel Urma 2018-09-26 Summary Manning's
bestselling Java 8 book has been revised for Java 9! In Modern Java in Action,
you'll build on your existing Java language skills with the newest features and
techniques. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle,
and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Technology Modern
applications take advantage of innovative designs, including microservices,
reactive architectures, and streaming data. Modern Java features like lambdas,
streams, and the long-awaited Java Module System make implementing these
designs significantly easier. It's time to upgrade your skills and meet these
challenges head on! About the Book Modern Java in Action connects new features
of the Java language with their practical applications. Using crystal-clear
examples and careful attention to detail, this book respects your time. It will
help you expand your existing knowledge of core Java as you master modern
additions like the Streams API and the Java Module System, explore new
approaches to concurrency, and learn how functional concepts can help you write
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code that's easier to read and maintain. What's inside Thoroughly revised
edition of Manning's bestselling Java 8 in Action New features in Java 8, Java
9, and beyond Streaming data and reactive programming The Java Module System
About the Reader Written for developers familiar with core Java features. About
the Author Raoul-Gabriel Urma is CEO of Cambridge Spark. Mario Fusco is a
senior software engineer at Red Hat. Alan Mycroft is a University of Cambridge
computer science professor; he cofounded the Raspberry Pi Foundation. Table of
Contents PART 1 - FUNDAMENTALS Java 8, 9, 10, and 11: what's happening? Passing
code with behavior parameterization Lambda expressions PART 2 - FUNCTIONALSTYLE DATA PROCESSING WITH STREAMS Introducing streams Working with streams
Collecting data with streams Parallel data processing and performance PART 3 EFFECTIVE PROGRAMMING WITH STREAMS AND LAMBDAS Collection API enhancements
Refactoring, testing, and debugging Domain-specific languages using lambdas
PART 4 - EVERYDAY JAVA Using Optional as a better alternative to null New Date
and Time API Default methods The Java Module System PART 5 - ENHANCED JAVA
CONCURRENCY Concepts behind CompletableFuture and reactive programming
CompletableFuture: composable asynchronous programming Reactive programming
PART 6 - FUNCTIONAL PROGRAMMING AND FUTURE JAVA EVOLUTION Thinking functionally
Functional programming techniques Blending OOP and FP: Comparing Java and Scala
Conclusions and where next for Java
SCBCD Exam Study Kit Paul Sanghera 2005 Provides explanations of all exam
objectives and includes review questions and answers.
ActiveMQ in Action Dejan Bosanac 2011-03-30 Applications in enterprises need to
communicate, most commonly done by messaging. Apache ActiveMQ is an open-source
implementation of the Java Message Service (JMS), which provides messaging in
Java applications. ActiveMQ in Action is a thorough, practical guide to
implementing message-oriented systems using ActiveMQ and Java. Co-authored by
one of the leading ActiveMQ developers, Bruce Snyder, the book starts with the
anatomy of a core Java message, then moves quickly through fundamentals
including data persistence, authentication and authorization. Later chapters
cover advanced features such as configuration and performance tuning,
illustrating each concept with a running real-world stock portfolio
application. Readers will learn to integrate ActiveMQ with Apache Geronimo and
JBoss, and tie into both Java and non-Java technologies including AJAX, .NET,
C++, Ruby, and the Spring framework. Purchase of the print book comes with an
offer of a free PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from Manning. Also available is all
code from the book.
Ant in Action Erik Hatcher 2007-06-30 This second edition of a Manning
bestseller has been revised and re-titled to fit the 'In Action' Series by
Steve Loughran, an Ant project committer. Ant in Action introduces Ant and how
to use it for test-driven Java application development. Ant itself is moving to
v1.7, a major revision, at the end of 2006 so the timing for the book is right.
A single application of increasing complexity, followed throughout the book,
shows how an application evolves and how to handle the problems of building and
testing. Reviewers have praised the book's coverage of large-projects, Ant's
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advanced features, and the details and depth of the discussion-all unavailable
elsewhere. This is a major revision with the second half of the book completely
new, including: How to Manage Big projects Library management Enterprise Java
Continuous integration Deployment Writing new Ant tasks and datatypes Purchase
of the print book comes with an offer of a free PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook
from Manning. Also available is all code from the book.
Learning Functional Data Structures and Algorithms Atul S. Khot 2017-02-23
Learn functional data structures and algorithms for your applications and bring
their benefits to your work now About This Book Moving from object-oriented
programming to functional programming? This book will help you get started with
functional programming. Easy-to-understand explanations of practical topics
will help you get started with functional data structures. Illustrative
diagrams to explain the algorithms in detail. Get hands-on practice of Scala to
get the most out of functional programming. Who This Book Is For This book is
for those who have some experience in functional programming languages. The
data structures in this book are primarily written in Scala, however
implementing the algorithms in other functional languages should be straight
forward. What You Will Learn Learn to think in the functional paradigm
Understand common data structures and the associated algorithms, as well as the
context in which they are commonly used Take a look at the runtime and space
complexities with the O notation See how ADTs are implemented in a functional
setting Explore the basic theme of immutability and persistent data structures
Find out how the internal algorithms are redesigned to exploit structural
sharing, so that the persistent data structures perform well, avoiding needless
copying. Get to know functional features like lazy evaluation and recursion
used to implement efficient algorithms Gain Scala best practices and idioms In
Detail Functional data structures have the power to improve the codebase of an
application and improve efficiency. With the advent of functional programming
and with powerful functional languages such as Scala, Clojure and Elixir
becoming part of important enterprise applications, functional data structures
have gained an important place in the developer toolkit. Immutability is a
cornerstone of functional programming. Immutable and persistent data structures
are thread safe by definition and hence very appealing for writing robust
concurrent programs. How do we express traditional algorithms in functional
setting? Won't we end up copying too much? Do we trade performance for
versioned data structures? This book attempts to answer these questions by
looking at functional implementations of traditional algorithms. It begins with
a refresher and consolidation of what functional programming is all about.
Next, you'll get to know about Lists, the work horse data type for most
functional languages. We show what structural sharing means and how it helps to
make immutable data structures efficient and practical. Scala is the primary
implementation languages for most of the examples. At times, we also present
Clojure snippets to illustrate the underlying fundamental theme. While writing
code, we use ADTs (abstract data types). Stacks, Queues, Trees and Graphs are
all familiar ADTs. You will see how these ADTs are implemented in a functional
setting. We look at implementation techniques like amortization and lazy
evaluation to ensure efficiency. By the end of the book, you will be able to
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write efficient functional data structures and algorithms for your
applications. Style and approach Step-by-step topics will help you get started
with functional programming. Learn by doing with hands-on code snippets that
give you practical experience of the subject.
Java 11 and 12 – New Features Mala Gupta 2019-03-26 Enhance your development
skills with Java’s state-of-the-art features and projects to make your
applications leaner and faster Key FeaturesOvercome the challenges involved in
migrating to new versions of JavaDiscover how Oracle has bridged the gap
between Java and native codeMake the best use of new Java features and
libraries in your applicationsBook Description With its new six-monthly release
cadence, Java is moving forward faster. In addition to planned version
releases, a lot of work is currently being undertaken on various Java projects
at Oracle. In order to make best use of the new features in their applications
and libraries, you must be well-versed with the most recent advancements. Java
11 and 12 – New Features will take you through the latest developments in Java,
right from variable type inference and simplified multithreading through to
performance improvements, which are covered in depth to help you make your
applications more efficient. This book explains the relevance and applicability
of Java's new features, and answers your questions on whether to invest in
migrating to new Java versions and when to migrate. You'll also get to grips
with platform features, such as AppCDS and new garbage collectors, to tune and
optimize your application—from reduced launch time and latency to improved
performance and throughput. By the end of this book, you will be equipped with
a thorough understanding of the new features of Java 11, 12, and Project Amber,
and possess the skills to apply them with a view to improving your
application's performance. What you will learnStudy type interference and how
to work with the var typeUnderstand Class-Data Sharing, its benefits, and
limitationsDiscover platform options to reduce your application’s launch
timeImprove application performance by switching garbage collectorsGet up to
date with the new Java release cadenceDefine and assess decision criteria for
migrating to a new version of JavaWho this book is for If you’re an executive
or solutions architect responsible for technology selection or Java migration
decisions, this Java book is for you. You’ll also benefit from this book if
you’re a computer science enthusiast curious to learn about the latest and
upcoming Java features. This book will help you migrate your solutions from
Java 8 or older to the latest Java release.
OCFA Java Foundations Exam Fundamentals 1Z0-811 Hanumant Deshmukh 2020-11-11
Last Updated: 1st Jan 2021 - Build 1.1 IMPORTANT: 1. We enhance the content and
publish it on Amazon regularly. We update the build number upon each release so
that you can determine if a new build has been released since your purchase. If
you have an older build of the eBook, please contact Amazon support to get the
latest build on your device. You will then need to delete the book from your
Kindle device and then redownload it. 2. This book DOES NOT include mock exams.
It is meant to complement Enthuware Mock Exams and should be used as a study
guide before or while attempting the mock Exams. If you are a high schooler or
a Java beginner, the 1Z0-811 exam is the best way to prove that you have learnt
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the basics of Java programming. OCFA Java Foundations Exam Fundamentals is a
comprehensive study guide for those taking the Oracle Certified Foundations
Associate, Java Certification Exam (Exam Code 1Z0-811). With complete coverage
of 100% of the exam objectives, this book provides everything you need to know
to take the exam confidently. Written by an expert with more than 20 years of
industry experience, the book also helps you ace technical interviews by making
you aware of things that technical managers focus on. The Java Foundations exam
requires you to learn basic features of the language including various Java
platforms, OOP, arrays, loops, decision constructs, and exception handling.
This book covers all such topics thoroughly. The book also includes coding
exercises that will get you moving on "write a lot of code" front. The book
makes it easy to get your doubts cleared by including links to existing
discussion on a particular topic. If the existing discussion doesn't address
your doubt, you can see more clarification from the Author.
97 Things Every Java Programmer Should Know Kevlin Henney 2020-05-15 If you
want to push your Java skills to the next level, this book provides expert
advice from Java leaders and practitioners. You’ll be encouraged to look at
problems in new ways, take broader responsibility for your work, stretch
yourself by learning new techniques, and become as good at the entire craft of
development as you possibly can. Edited by Kevlin Henney and Trisha Gee, 97
Things Every Java Programmer Should Know reflects lifetimes of experience
writing Java software and living with the process of software development.
Great programmers share their collected wisdom to help you rethink Java
practices, whether working with legacy code or incorporating changes since Java
8. A few of the 97 things you should know: "Behavior Is Easy, State Is
Hard"—Edson Yanaga “Learn Java Idioms and Cache in Your Brain”—Jeanne Boyarsky
“Java Programming from a JVM Performance Perspective”—Monica Beckwith "Garbage
Collection Is Your Friend"—Holly K Cummins “Java's Unspeakable Types”—Ben Evans
"The Rebirth of Java"—Sander Mak “Do You Know What Time It Is?”—Christin Gorman
OCP Java SE 7 Programmer II Certification Guide Mala Gupta 2015-09-04 Summary
OCP Java SE 7 Programmer II Certification Guide is a concise, focused study
guide that prepares you to pass the OCP Java SE 7 Programmer II exam (1Z0-804)
the first time you take it. The book systematically guides you through each
exam objective, teaching and reinforcing the Java skills you need through
examples, exercises, and cleverly constructed visual aids. In every chapter
you'll find questions just like the ones you'll face in the real exam. Exam
tips, diagrams, and review notes structure the learning process for easy
retention. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and
ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Book The OCP Java 7
certification tells potential employers that you've mastered the language
skills you need to design and build professional-quality Java software. Passing
the OCP isn't just about knowing your Java, though. You have to also know what
to expect on the exam and how to beat the built-in tricks and traps. OCP Java
SE 7 Programmer II Certification Guide is a comprehensive, focused study guide
that prepares you to pass the OCP exam the first time you take it. It
systematically guides you through each exam objective, reinforcing the Java
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skills you need through examples, exercises, and cleverly constructed visual
aids. In every chapter you'll find questions just like the ones you'll face on
the real exam. Tips, diagrams, and review notes give structure to the learning
process to improve your retention. Designed for readers with intermediate-level
Java skills. What's Inside 100% coverage of the OCP Java SE 7 Programmer II
exam (1Z0-804) Flowcharts, UML diagrams, and other visual aids Hands-on coding
exercises Focuses on passing the exam, not the Java language itself About the
Author Mala Gupta has been training programmers to pass Java certification
exams since 2006. She holds the OCP Java SE 7 Programmer, SCWCD, and SCJP
certifications and is the author of OCA Java SE 7 Programmer I Certification
Guide (Manning 2013). Table of Contents Java class design Advanced class design
Object-oriented design principles Generics and collections String processing
Exceptions and assertions Java I/O fundamentals Java file I/O (NIO.2) Building
database applications with JDBC Threads Concurrency Localization Bonus online
chapter - Mock exam
Java 8 in Action Raoul-Gabriel Urma 2014 "Java 8 in Action is a clearly written
guide to the new features of Java 8. It begins with a practical introduction to
lambdas, using real-world Java code. Next, it covers the new Streams API and
shows how you can use it to make collection-based code radically easier to
understand and maintain. It also explains other major Java 8 features including
default methods, Optional, CompletableFuture, and the new Date and Time API ...
This book/course is written for programmers familiar with Java and basic OO
programming."-- Resource description page.
Java Cookbook Ian F. Darwin 2014-06-25 From lambda expressions and JavaFX 8 to
new support for network programming and mobile development, Java 8 brings a
wealth of changes. This cookbook helps you get up to speed right away with
hundreds of hands-on recipes across a broad range of Java topics. You’ll learn
useful techniques for everything from debugging and data structures to GUI
development and functional programming. Each recipe includes self-contained
code solutions that you can freely use, along with a discussion of how and why
they work. If you are familiar with Java basics, this cookbook will bolster
your knowledge of the language in general and Java 8’s main APIs in particular.
Recipes include: Methods for compiling, running, and debugging Manipulating,
comparing, and rearranging text Regular expressions for string- and patternmatching Handling numbers, dates, and times Structuring data with collections,
arrays, and other types Object-oriented and functional programming techniques
Directory and filesystem operations Working with graphics, audio, and video GUI
development, including JavaFX and handlers Network programming on both client
and server Database access, using JPA, Hibernate, and JDBC Processing JSON and
XML for data storage Multithreading and concurrency
OCP Java SE 7 Programmer II Certification Guide Mala Gupta 2015-08-21 Summary
OCP Java SE 7 Programmer II Certification Guide is a concise, focused study
guide that prepares you to pass the OCP Java SE 7 Programmer II exam (1Z0-804)
the first time you take it. The book systematically guides you through each
exam objective, teaching and reinforcing the Java skills you need through
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examples, exercises, and cleverly constructed visual aids. In every chapter
you'll find questions just like the ones you'll face in the real exam. Exam
tips, diagrams, and review notes structure the learning process for easy
retention. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and
ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Book The OCP Java 7
certification tells potential employers that you've mastered the language
skills you need to design and build professional-quality Java software. Passing
the OCP isn't just about knowing your Java, though. You have to also know what
to expect on the exam and how to beat the built-in tricks and traps. OCP Java
SE 7 Programmer II Certification Guide is a comprehensive, focused study guide
that prepares you to pass the OCP exam the first time you take it. It
systematically guides you through each exam objective, reinforcing the Java
skills you need through examples, exercises, and cleverly constructed visual
aids. In every chapter you'll find questions just like the ones you'll face on
the real exam. Tips, diagrams, and review notes give structure to the learning
process to improve your retention. Designed for readers with intermediate-level
Java skills. What's Inside 100% coverage of the OCP Java SE 7 Programmer II
exam (1Z0-804) Flowcharts, UML diagrams, and other visual aids Hands-on coding
exercises Focuses on passing the exam, not the Java language itself About the
Author Mala Gupta has been training programmers to pass Java certification
exams since 2006. She holds the OCP Java SE 7 Programmer, SCWCD, and SCJP
certifications and is the author of OCA Java SE 7 Programmer I Certification
Guide (Manning 2013). Table of Contents Java class design Advanced class design
Object-oriented design principles Generics and collections String processing
Exceptions and assertions Java I/O fundamentals Java file I/O (NIO.2) Building
database applications with JDBC Threads Concurrency Localization Bonus online
chapter - Mock exam
OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer II Study Guide Scott
Selikoff 2020-06-23 The completely-updated preparation guide for the new OCP
Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer II exam—covers Exam 1Z0-816
Java, a platform-independent, object-oriented programming language, is used
primarily in mobile and desktop application development. It is a popular
language for client-side cloud applications and the principal language used to
develop Android applications. Oracle has recently updated its Java Programmer
certification tracks for Oracle Certified Professional. OCP Oracle Certified
Professional Java SE 11 Programmer II Study Guide ensures that you are fully
prepared for this difficult certification exam. Covering 100% of exam
objectives, this in-depth study guide provides comprehensive coverage of the
functional-programming knowledge necessary to succeed. Every exam topic is
thoroughly and completely covered including exceptions and assertions, class
design, generics and collections, threads, concurrency, IO and NIO, and more.
Access to Sybex's superior online interactive learning environment and test
bank—including self-assessment tests, chapter tests, bonus practice exam
questions, electronic flashcards, and a searchable glossary of important
terms—provides everything you need to be fully prepared on exam day. This musthave guide: Covers all exam objectives such as inheriting abstract classes and
interfaces, advanced strings and localization, JDBC, and Object-Oriented design
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principles and patterns Explains complex material and reinforces your
comprehension and retention of important topics Helps you master more advanced
areas of functional programming Demonstrates practical methods for building
Java solutions OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer II Study
Guide will prove invaluable for anyone seeking achievement of this challenging
exam, as well as junior- to senior-level programmers who uses Java as their
primary programming language.
OCAJP Associate Java 8 Programmer Certification Fundamentals Hanumant Deshmukh
Enthuware 2018-09-01 Last Updated: 1st April 2020 Full coverage of all OCA Java
Programmer 8 Certification Exam objectives with focus on fundamental concepts.
OCA, Oracle Certified Associate Java SE 8 Programmer Fundamentals, Exam 1Z0-808
is a comprehensive study guide for those taking the Oracle Certified Associate
Java SE 8 Programmer I exam (1Z0-808). With complete coverage of 100% of the
exam objectives, this book provides everything you need to know to confidently
take the exam. Written by expert with more than 15 years of industry
experience, the book also helps you ace technical interviews by making you
aware of things that technical managers focus on. The Java 8 exam requires you
to learn new features of the language including functional programming. This
book covers all such topics thoroughly. The also book includes coding exercises
that will get you moving on "write a lot of code" front. It perfectly
complements Enthuware mock exams. The book makes it easy to get your doubts
cleared by including links to existing discussion on a particular topic. If the
existing discussion doesn't address your doubt, you can see more clarification
from the Author. IMPORTANT - The book DOES NOT include mock exams and should be
used as a study guide before or while attempting Enthuware Mock Exams.
OCP: Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 8 Programmer II Study Guide Jeanne
Boyarsky 2015-12-14 Complete, trusted preparation for the Java Programmer II
exam OCP: Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 8 Programmer II Study Guide is
your comprehensive companion for preparing for Exam 1Z0-809 as well as upgrade
Exam 1Z0-810 and Exam 1Z0-813. With full coverage of 100% of exam objectives,
this invaluable guide reinforces what you know, teaches you what you don't
know, and gives you the hands-on practice you need to boost your skills.
Written by expert Java developers, this book goes beyond mere exam prep with
the insight, explanations and perspectives that come from years of experience.
You'll review the basics of object-oriented programming, understand functional
programming, apply your knowledge to database work, and much more. From the
basic to the advanced, this guide walks you through everything you need to know
to confidently take the OCP 1Z0-809 Exam and upgrade exams 1Z0-810 and 1Z0-813.
Java 8 represents the biggest changes to the language to date, and the latest
exam now requires that you demonstrate functional programming competence in
order to pass. This guide has you covered, with clear explanations and expert
advice. Understand abstract classes, interfaces, and class design Learn objectoriented design principles and patterns Delve into functional programming,
advanced strings, and localization Master IO, NIO, and JDBC with expert-led
database practice If you're ready to take the next step in your IT career, OCP:
Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 8 Programmer II Study Guide is your ideal
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companion on the road to certification.
Head First Servlets and JSP Bryan Basham 2008 Looking to study up for the new
J2EE 1.5 Sun Certified Web Component Developer (SCWCD) exam? This book will get
you way up to speed on the technology you'll know it so well, in fact, that you
can pass the brand new J2EE 1.5 exam. If that's what you want to do, that is.
Maybe you don't care about the exam, but need to use servlets and JSPs in your
next project. You're working on a deadline. You're over the legal limit for
caffeine. You can't waste your time with a book that makes sense only AFTER
you're an expert (or worse, one that puts you to sleep). Learn how to write
servlets and JSPs, what makes a web container tick (and what ticks it off), how
to use JSP's Expression Language (EL for short), and how to write deployment
descriptors for your web applications. Master the c: out tag, and get a handle
on exactly what's changed since the older J2EE 1.4 exam. You don't just pass
the new J2EE 1.5 SCWCD exam, you'll understand this stuff and put it to work
immediately. Head First Servlets and JSP doesn't just give you a bunch of facts
to memorize; it drives knowledge straight into your brain. You'll interact with
servlets and JSPs in ways that help you learn quickly and deeply. And when
you're through with the book, you can take a brand-new mock exam, created
specifically to simulate the real test-taking experience.
Scwcd Exam Study Kit Hanumant Deshmukh 2005-04-01 Aimed at helping Java
developers, Servlet/JSP developers, and J2EE developers pass the Sun Certified
Web Component Developer Exam (SCWCD 310-081), this study guide covers all
aspects of the Servlet and JSP technology that Sun has determined necessary.
This new edition adds aspects of servlet/JSP development, such as the
Expression language, and updated materials of servlets with a particular focus
on using filters to make request processing more efficient. Covering the
reliance on the JSP Standard Template Library (JSTL) and its core, this guide
allows JSP developers will be able to simplify their development process and
remove Java-based scriptlets and expressions from their code. All applications
in this book are designed to run on Apache's latest development server, Tomcat
5.0, and instructions on how to install this new edition and execute servlets
and JSPs are included.
Enterprise Java Microservices Kenneth Finnigan 2018-09-27 Summary Enterprise
Java Microservices is an example-rich tutorial that shows how to design and
manage large-scale Java applications as a collection of microservices. Purchase
of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from
Manning Publications. About the Technology Large applications are easier to
develop and maintain when you build them from small, simple components. Java
developers now enjoy a wide range of tools that support microservices
application development, including right-sized app servers, open source
frameworks, and well-defined patterns. Best of all, you can build microservices
applications using your existing Java skills. About the Book Enterprise Java
Microservices teaches you to design and build JVM-based microservices
applications. You'll start by learning how microservices designs compare to
traditional Java EE applications. Always practical, author Ken Finnigan
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introduces big-picture concepts along with the tools and techniques you'll need
to implement them. You'll discover ecosystem components like Netflix Hystrix
for fault tolerance and master the Just enough Application Server (JeAS)
approach. To ensure smooth operations, you'll also examine monitoring,
security, testing, and deploying to the cloud. What's inside The microservices
mental model Cloud-native development Strategies for fault tolerance and
monitoring Securing your finished applications About the Reader This book is
for Java developers familiar with Java EE. About the Author Ken Finnigan leads
the Thorntail project at Red Hat, which seeks to make developing microservices
for the cloud with Java and Java EE as easy as possible. Table of Contents PART
1 MICROSERVICES BASICS Enterprise Java microservices Developing a simple
RESTful microservice Just enough Application Server for microservices
Microservices testing Cloud native development PART 2 - IMPLEMENTING ENTERPRISE
JAVA MICROSERVICES Consuming microservices Discovering microservices for
consumption Strategies for fault tolerance and monitoring Securing a
microservice Architecting a microservice hybrid Data streaming with Apache
Kafka
OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Developer Practice Tests Scott
Selikoff 2021-02-17 NOTE: The OCP Java SE 11 Programmer I Exam 1Z0-815 and
Programmer II Exam 1Z0-816 have been retired (as of October 1, 2020), and
Oracle has released a new Developer Exam 1Z0-819 to replace the previous exams.
The Upgrade Exam 1Z0-817 remains the same. Improve your preparation for the OCP
Java SE 11 Developer exam with these comprehensive practice tests OCP Oracle
Certified Professional Java SE 11 Developer Practice Tests: Exam 1Z0-819 and
Upgrade Exam 1Z0-817 offers readers over 1000 practice questions to help them
hone their skills for the challenging 1Z0-819 exam as well as the 1Z0-817
upgrade exam. Covering all the objective domains that help readers master the
crucial subject areas covered by the exam, OCP Oracle Certified Professional
Java SE 11 Developer Practice Tests provides domain-by-domain questions as well
as additional bonus practice exams to further solidify the reader’s mastery of
its subjects. This book covers topics like: Understanding Java Technology and
Environment Working with Java Operators, Primitives, and Strings Creating
Methods and Lambda Expressions Designing Classes, Interfaces, Enums, and
Annotations Writing Functional Interfaces and Streams Building Modules and
Migrating Applications to Modules Applying I/O, NIO.2, JDBC, Threads, and
Concurrency Secure Coding in Java SE Application And much more Perfect for
anyone studying for the OCP Java SE 11 Developer and Upgrade exams, as well as
all those who wish to brush up on their Java programming skills, OCP Oracle
Certified Professional Java SE 11 Developer Practice Tests: Exam 1Z0-819 and
Upgade Exam 1Z0-817 is an indispensable resource that has a place on the
bookshelf of every Java enthusiast, professional, and student.
Spring Security in Action Laurentiu Spilca 2020-11-03 Spring Security in Action
shows you how to prevent cross-site scripting and request forgery attacks
before they do damage. You’ll start with the basics, simulating password
upgrades and adding multiple types of authorization. As your skills grow,
you'll adapt Spring Security to new architectures and create advanced OAuth2
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configurations. By the time you're done, you'll have a customized Spring
Security configuration that protects against threats both common and
extraordinary. Summary While creating secure applications is critically
important, it can also be tedious and time-consuming to stitch together the
required collection of tools. For Java developers, the powerful Spring Security
framework makes it easy for you to bake security into your software from the
very beginning. Filled with code samples and practical examples, Spring
Security in Action teaches you how to secure your apps from the most common
threats, ranging from injection attacks to lackluster monitoring. In it, you'll
learn how to manage system users, configure secure endpoints, and use OAuth2
and OpenID Connect for authentication and authorization. Purchase of the print
book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the technology Security is non-negotiable. You rely on
Spring applications to transmit data, verify credentials, and prevent attacks.
Adopting "secure by design" principles will protect your network from data
theft and unauthorized intrusions. About the book Spring Security in Action
shows you how to prevent cross-site scripting and request forgery attacks
before they do damage. You’ll start with the basics, simulating password
upgrades and adding multiple types of authorization. As your skills grow,
you'll adapt Spring Security to new architectures and create advanced OAuth2
configurations. By the time you're done, you'll have a customized Spring
Security configuration that protects against threats both common and
extraordinary. What's inside Encoding passwords and authenticating users
Securing endpoints Automating security testing Setting up a standalone
authorization server About the reader For experienced Java and Spring
developers. About the author Laurentiu Spilca is a dedicated development lead
and trainer at Endava, with over ten years of Java experience. Table of
Contents PART 1 - FIRST STEPS 1 Security Today 2 Hello Spring Security PART 2 IMPLEMENTATION 3 Managing users 4 Dealing with passwords 5 Implementing
authentication 6 Hands-on: A small secured web application 7 Configuring
authorization: Restricting access 8 Configuring authorization: Applying
restrictions 9 Implementing filters 10 Applying CSRF protection and CORS 11
Hands-on: A separation of responsibilities 12 How does OAuth 2 work? 13 OAuth
2: Implementing the authorization server 14 OAuth 2: Implementing the resource
server 15 OAuth 2: Using JWT and cryptographic signatures 16 Global method
security: Pre- and postauthorizations 17 Global method security: Pre- and
postfiltering 18 Hands-on: An OAuth 2 application 19 Spring Security for
reactive apps 20 Spring Security testing
OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I Study Guide (Exam 1Z0-808) Edward G. Finegan
2015-09-11 The official study guide for the entry-level Oracle Certified
Associate exam for Java Programmers—fully updated for Java SE 8 Confidently
prepare for the OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I exam with this thoroughly revised,
up-to-date guide from Oracle Press. Featuring step-by-step exercises,
comprehensive chapter self-tests, and two complete downloadable practice exams,
this volume provides an integrated, easy-to-follow study system based on a
proven methodology. OCA Java SE 8 Programmer I Study Guide (Exam 1Z0-808)
offers the most complete and in-depth coverage of all of the exam objectives,
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and also serves as an essential on-the-job reference for Java developers.
You’ll have access to a total of more than 250 challenging practice questions
that precisely mirror the content of the live exam—no other guide on the market
provides the same level of accuracy and detail. Questions accurately simulate
the type and style of questions found on the actual test Includes special “Exam
Watch,” “Inside the Exam,” and “On the Job” sections Downloadable MAC and PC
compatible test engine includes two complete practice exams
SOA Security Ramarao Kanneganti 2007-12-23 SOA is one of the latest
technologies enterprises are using to tame their software costs - in
development, deployment, and management. SOA makes integration easy, helping
enterprises not only better utilize their existing investments in applications
and infrastructure, but also open up new business opportunities. However, one
of the big stumbling blocks in executing SOA is security. This book addresses
Security in SOA with detailed examples illustrating the theory, industry
standards and best practices. It is true that security is important in any
system. SOA brings in additional security concerns as well rising out of the
very openness that makes it attractive. If we apply security principles
blindly, we shut ourselves of the benefits of SOA. Therefore, we need to
understand which security models and techniques are right for SOA. This book
provides such an understanding. Usually, security is seen as an esoteric topic
that is better left to experts. While it is true that security requires expert
attention, everybody, including software developers, designers, architects, IT
administrators and managers need to do tasks that require very good
understanding of security topics. Fortunately, traditional security techniques
have been around long enough for people to understand and apply them in
practice. This, however, is not the case with SOA Security. Anyone seeking to
implement SOA Security is today forced to dig through a maze of inter-dependent
specifications and API docs that assume a lot of prior experience on the part
of readers. Getting started on a project is hence proving to be a huge
challenge to practitioners. This book seeks to change that. It provides bottomup understanding of security techniques appropriate for use in SOA without
assuming any prior familiarity with security topics on the part of the reader.
Unlike most other books about SOA that merely describe the standards, this book
helps you get started immediately by walking you through sample code that
illustrates how real life problems can be solved using the techniques and best
practices described in standards. Whereas standards discuss all possible
variations of each security technique, this book focusses on the 20% of
variations that are used 80% of the time. This keeps the material covered in
the book simple as well as self-sufficient for all readers except the most
advanced. Purchase of the print book comes with an offer of a free PDF, ePub,
and Kindle eBook from Manning. Also available is all code from the book.
Flutter in Action Eric Windmill 2020-01-07 Summary In 2017, consumers
downloaded 178 billion apps, and analysts predict growth to 258 billion by
2022. Mobile customers are demanding more—and better—apps, and it’s up to
developers like you to write them! Flutter, a revolutionary new cross-platform
software development kit created by Google, makes it easier than ever to write
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secure, high-performance native apps for iOS and Android. Flutter apps are
blazingly fast because this open source solution compiles your Dart code to
platform-specific programs with no JavaScript bridge! Flutter also supports hot
reloading to update changes instantly. And thanks to its built-in widgets and
rich motion APIs, Flutter’s apps are not just highly responsive, they’re
stunning! Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and
ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the technology With Flutter, you
can build mobile applications using a single, feature-rich SDK that includes
everything from a rendering engine to a testing environment. Flutter compiles
programs written in Google’s intuitive Dart language to platform-specific code
so your iOS and Android games, utilities, and shopping platforms all run like
native Java or Swift apps. About the book Flutter in Action teaches you to
build professional-quality mobile applications using the Flutter SDK and the
Dart programming language. You’ll begin with a quick tour of Dart essentials
and then dive into engaging, well-described techniques for building beautiful
user interfaces using Flutter’s huge collection of built-in widgets. The
combination of diagrams, code examples, and annotations makes learning a snap.
As you go, you’ll appreciate how the author makes easy reading of complex
topics like routing, state management, and async programming. What's inside
Understanding the Flutter approach to the UI All the Dart you need to get
started Creating custom animations Testing and debugging About the reader
You’ll need basic web or mobile app development skills. About the author Eric
Windmill is a professional Dart developer and a contributor to open-source
Flutter projects. His work is featured on the Flutter Showcase page. Table of
Contents: PART 1 - MEET FLUTTER 1 ¦ Meet Flutter 2 ¦ A brief intro to Dart 3 ¦
Breaking into Flutter PART 2 - FLUTTER USER INTERACTION, STYLES, AND ANIMATIONS
4 ¦ Flutter UI: Important widgets, themes, and layout 5 ¦ User interaction:
Forms and gestures 6 ¦ Pushing pixels: Flutter animations and using the canvas
PART 3 - STATE MANAGEMENT AND ASYNCHRONOUS DART 7 ¦ Flutter routing in depth 8
¦ Flutter state management 9 ¦ Async Dart and Flutter and infinite scrolling
PART 4 - BEYOND FOUNDATIONS 10 ¦ Working with data: HTTP, Firestore, and JSON
11 ¦ Testing Flutter apps
Head First Java Kathy Sierra 2005-02-09 Learning a complex new language is no
easy task especially when it s an object-oriented computer programming language
like Java. You might think the problem is your brain. It seems to have a mind
of its own, a mind that doesn't always want to take in the dry, technical stuff
you're forced to study. The fact is your brain craves novelty. It's constantly
searching, scanning, waiting for something unusual to happen. After all, that's
the way it was built to help you stay alive. It takes all the routine,
ordinary, dull stuff and filters it to the background so it won't interfere
with your brain's real work--recording things that matter. How does your brain
know what matters? It's like the creators of the Head First approach say,
suppose you're out for a hike and a tiger jumps in front of you, what happens
in your brain? Neurons fire. Emotions crank up. Chemicals surge. That's how
your brain knows. And that's how your brain will learn Java. Head First Java
combines puzzles, strong visuals, mysteries, and soul-searching interviews with
famous Java objects to engage you in many different ways. It's fast, it's fun,
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and it's effective. And, despite its playful appearance, Head First Java is
serious stuff: a complete introduction to object-oriented programming and Java.
You'll learn everything from the fundamentals to advanced topics, including
threads, network sockets, and distributed programming with RMI. And the new.
second edition focuses on Java 5.0, the latest version of the Java language and
development platform. Because Java 5.0 is a major update to the platform, with
deep, code-level changes, even more careful study and implementation is
required. So learning the Head First way is more important than ever. If you've
read a Head First book, you know what to expect--a visually rich format
designed for the way your brain works. If you haven't, you're in for a treat.
You'll see why people say it's unlike any other Java book you've ever read. By
exploiting how your brain works, Head First Java compresses the time it takes
to learn and retain--complex information. Its unique approach not only shows
you what you need to know about Java syntax, it teaches you to think like a
Java programmer. If you want to be bored, buy some other book. But if you want
to understand Java, this book's for you.
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